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The Delegate Assembly (DA) Planning Committee met several times during the year. The 
committee was responsible for working with the staff liaisons to plan for upcoming Delegate 
Assembly.  

The committee reviewed and discussed the survey results from the 2014 Delegate 
Assembly. The results and suggestions were used to formulate the planning for 2015 
Delegate Assembly. 

The Committee focused on three main items: 
1. Increase information for delegates.  
• The NSEA Board will take turns manning an information table at DA to answer 

delegate questions and offer assistance as needed. 
• A subcommittee was formed to develop a delegate primer. 
o A primer was approved for delegate packets. 
o Table tents with information about DA were designed to be used this year. 
2. Acknowledge and support first time delegates. 
• New delegates will wear special lanyards again this year.  
• The NSEA Board donated money for new delegate raffle prizes. Eight $20 bills will 

be given away to new delegates at DA. 
3. Coordinate fund raising activities for the NSEA Children's Fund 20th Anniversary.   
• Created the 20/20 Vision theme for fund raising.  
o Updated a flyer for Delegate Assembly packets. 
• Each District will have a basket for donation for the silent auction fund raiser. 
• Arranged donated DJ for the Reception after DA.   
 


